
Dr. Sultana N. Nahar
Department of Astronomy, OSU
140 West 18th Avenue Columbus, OH 43210

Dear Sultana N. Nahar,

Congratulations on being selected to receive the Women of Wayne Headliner Award. This 
award is presented annually to Wayne State University alumni whose accomplishments 
have been featured in the media. The award had its inception in 1967: a list of previous 
Headliner Award recipients is included with this letter. I’m sure you will find some names 
you recognize.

The Headliners Awards Luncheon will take place on Saturday April 27, 2013 at the 
Western Golf and Country Club at 14600 Kinloch, Redford, MI 48239.  Please arrive at 
11:00 so that publicity pictures can be taken.

Following the luncheon, a member of the Women of Wayne will introduce you and 
present your award. A member of the Awards committee will talk to you before the event 
to discuss what you would like mentioned in the introduction and answer any questions. 

We ask you to make some brief remarks in response (three to five minutes).  You might 
want to talk about any current endeavors or perhaps about your time at Wayne State.

You will be our guest for the luncheon. We urge you to invite your friends, family or co-
workers to attend at a cost of price per person. If you wish, you can send their names and 
addresses to Carmen Garcia, who will mail out your invitations. Her address is: Office of 
Alumni Relations, Wayne State University, 441 Ferry Mall, Detroit, MI  48202. Revenue 
from Women of Wayne events help supports our scholarship fund.

Please send me a brief biography and a photo of yourself for publicity purposes and for 
display at the luncheon. My address is below.

Again, congratulations. The Women of Wayne members look forward to meeting you and 
formally recognizing your achievements.

Teneesha Fields
Awards Committee Chair
Women of Wayne Alumni Association
441 Ferry Mall
Wayne State University
Detroit, MI 48202


